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DATE:    October 05, 2022 
TO:   Board of Directors  
FROM: Rafael Payan, General Manager  
SUBJECT: Presentation – Fort Ord Regional Trail and Greenway 

(FORTAG) Project Update, Michael Zeller and Lindsey Van 
Parys, Transportation Agency for Monterey County (TAMC) 

 
 
SUMMARY:  
FORTAG is a proposed 30-mile regional network of recreational trails and greenways 
connecting many of the Central Coast’s communities to open space. 

FORTAG will facilitate active transportation, expanding our region's opportunities for 
traveling between home, work, and commercial areas by foot, bicycle, or wheelchair. 

FORTAG is part of a larger effort by TAMC, and their partners, to address climate 
change by reducing vehicle miles travelled within the region, under the Monterey 
County Regional Transportation Plan (RTP) and the California Climate Action Plan 
for Transportation Infrastructure (CAPTI). MPRPD’s Frog Pond Wetland Preserve 
may be integrated as a vital component of this important endeavor.  

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact associated with receiving this report. 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Not applicable 
 
FUNDING BALANCE: 
Not applicable 
 
DISCUSSION: 
TAMC will provide MPRPD’s Board an update on this regional project. 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
Staff asks the Board to receive and file the report. 
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